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Week Ending Friday 6th September 2024  
 

 

Dear All  
It has been great to see all the children back in school this week. Welcome also to our new families, we know 
your children will love it here at Hogarth. All the classes have settled back really responsibly and have been eager 
to show their new teaching team how keen they are to learn. A few general reminders as we start the academic 
year.  
 
Uniform   

 All uniform is available with or without the school logo from Just school wear Arnold or myclothing.com. 
 Black trousers and tops also available from Tesco stores, ASDA, John Lewis, Matalan, M&S and Aldi  

 All clothing and footwear should be named please.  
 Earrings should be plain, gold studs which lie flat to the ear. 
 Watches can be worn if the children can use them.  
 All jewellery must be removed for PE lessons 

 

Water Bottles  

Every child should bring a water bottle filled with WATER ONLY as a hydrated brain is a healthy brain. The 

water bottle does not need to be too big. Thank you  

 
Punctuality  
Please ensure your child arrives at school on time, 8.45am for all year groups in school, however nursery starts 
at 8.30am this year. All our youngest children should be escorted AND collected by their parents/ carers please, 
not older siblings for safety reasons.  
 
End of School collecting children  
Children cannot be collected from school by anyone under 16 year of age and if someone different is collecting 
your child, you must inform the office before 3.15pm to ensure the message gets to the class teaching in a timely 
manner. Our priority, as always is your children’s safety.  
 
Harvest Festival  
Friday 20th September 2024 is our harvest festival assembly. We would love your child to bring just 
ONE tinned item to put on our display, Friday morning and it will go to the St Anne’s Foodbank that 
support families locally. We would like to invite all our new reception class parents along to this event, 
as their children have a starring role in the assembly at 9.00am.    
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Planners  
Your child will be bringing home their new school planner today and they are so excited to have their 
own reading record and school planner. Please see the video posted by Miss Cooper as to how the 
pages can be completed by the parents and our expectations for keeping them safe!  
 
 
Attendance 
Thank you to those parents who are bringing their children on time, every day. We really want to ensure all 
our children are in school every day and will be monitoring this as the term moves on. 
Our attendance this week is 93.5%  The national average last year was 93% .  
Well done to Year 4 who had the best attendance this week out of all our classes! 
 
NEW FINES for non-attendance.  
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Lime Trees  
We have partnered with Lime Trees to provide before school (breakfast club) and after school childcare 
for children at Hogarth Academy, starting in September. If you would like any further information 
about prices and times of sessions, please click on the link below and or call them on   0115 9313562 
https://thelimetrees.co.uk/ 
We will no longer be providing this service; any bookings must be made with Lime Trees directly. 
 
 
SEND Drop in sessions  
If you would like to discuss your child’s needs with our SENDCO, Mr Stewart, he has a parent drop-in session 
every week. You can either book in via the office or just pop down to school at the time below. 
 

SENDCO DROP-IN SESSIONS EVERY THURSDAY AT 3.00pm. 
 
Class Newsletters  
The class teachers will be posting the newsletters on our website and on Dojo next week – look out for what 
we are learning about this term. 
 
Diary Dates for this half term   
20th Sept    Harvest Festival day – please send your child with a donation to the food bank e.g. a tinned 

item or a packet of dried foods / biscuits.  
27th tSept   Cake Sale after school – please donate cakes and bring in the morning and we will sell 

them back to you at the end of the day to raise money for Macmillan Cancer care- all 
welcome   

Thursday 17th 
October  

School closes for half term at the end of the school day  

6th Nov   School reopens for Autumn Term 2 
Parents Evening 3.30-6.00pm –sign-up sheets will be available the week before half term  

 
And finally  
We would welcome parents to help in school as a volunteer to hear children read and help support learning. 
If you are interested, we would first need to complete the DBS check with you.  Please come to the school 
office to find out more.  
SLEE  
 

 

https://thelimetrees.co.uk/

